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As at 28 May 2021, there were 688 people whose applications for Australian 
citizenship (conferral) had been approved and who were waiting to attend an 
Australian citizenship ceremony at City of Melbourne Council. Due to 
current privacy guidelines, the Department is unable to supply the number 
of people who have been allocated to attend specific ceremonies at the 
Council. 




